Mercier, Betty

From:

BILL GREENHOW

Sent:

Sunday, April 22, 2012 8:54 AM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject:

Regarding April 23 Civic Works Committee Meeting

Betty,

Please attach this note to the agenda for the Civic Works Committee meeting, item #3 for the public record.

This is not the first time I have written to city council regarding London water fluoridation. There are many in our community who oppose this mandatory fluoridation. I would ask that the council seriously consider the issues and remove it from our water supply.

As has been pointed out in the past, there have been no toxicology studies done on the long-term use of hydrofluorosilicic acid. This should be a great cause of concern for the council. As a registered nurse in a London Hospital, I am deeply concerned about the health of Londoners and feel that until fluoridation of water is deemed safe, we should remove it from our water supply immediately.

Thank you,

Nikki Greenhow 70 Cottonwood Crescent London, ON N6G 2Y8